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Item 1  
 
 
 
To: Head Teachers of all Primary, Secondary and ASN Schools 
 Heads of Centres  
 
 
Dear Colleagues 
 
Additional In-Service Days and Change to Public Holiday in Session 2019-2020 
 
Following a recent agreement with Scottish Ministers two additional in-service days 
have been agreed for session 2019-2020.  These additional in-service days are to 
support professional learning in accordance with the Scottish Negotiating Committee for 
Teachers (SNCT) Pay Agreement. 
 
The two additional in-service days will be: Friday 20 September 2019 and Friday 3 April 
2020.  An updated school holiday and in-service dates has been attached for your 
information.  
 
Please also note following guidance from the Scottish Government it has been 
suggested that the public holiday on 4 May will moved to 8 May to coincide with 
celebrations for the 75th anniversary of VE Day.  I will confirm this will you in due course.  
 
Please communicate these amendments to your parents/carers.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Caroline Amos 
Head of Service (Inclusion) 
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